
energymasterplan@bpu.state.nj.us
 
I am writing to urge you to improve the draft Energy Master Plan (EMP) 
by looking towards increased energy efficiency and renewable energy, 
and decreased reliance on LNG, diesel, and coal.  
 
We must promote energy efficiency and renewable energy as a way to 
reduce the impacts of global warming, improve public health, reduce our 
reliance on foreign oil and dirty energy sources, and create new jobs 
and businesses in up-and-coming industries. 
 
I would appreciate a response to this request. 
 
Anna Will 
Spring Lake, NJ 07762 
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